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From	the	Office	of	Superintendent	Nora	Gutierrez	

	
Daily	Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	place	to	come	to	get	the	latest	information	on	what’s	going	on	in	the	
Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
• Cox	Communication	is	providing	free	Internet	service	to	our	families	via	their	

Connect2Compete	program.	TUHSD	wants	to	thank	its	corporate	partners	for	stepping	
up	to	help	our	families	during	this	time	of	need.	

	

	
	

• The	Curriculum	and	Instruction	Team,	led	by	Dr.	Michele	Wilson,	has	been	doing	an	
awesome	job.	All	staff	have	taken	on	additional	duties	and	stepped	up	to	get	the	work	
done	throughout	the	school	closures.	Everyone	is	doing	their	absolute	best	and	it	has	
been	a	collaborative	effort.	
	

• Our	school	principals	continue	to	work	with	their	teaching	and	learning	staff	on	an	
ongoing	basis	to	guarantee	that	learning	opportunities	are	being	provided	to	all	of	our	
students.	Thank	you	principals	and	your	hard	working	staff	for	making	all	of	this	happen	
for	our	wonderful	students!	
	

• The	TUHSD	Governing	Board	passed	a	resolution	at	the	board	meeting	on	Tuesday.	The	
resolution	makes	it	clear	that	the	Superintendent	has	the	authority	to	close	schools	if	
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needed.	It	also	acknowledges	that	the	Superintendent	has	the	authority	to	keep	schools	
closed	and	staff	members	paid	through	the	end	of	the	school	year	if	needed.	
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• After	conducting	a	survey	on	student	technology	needs	in	the	TUHSD	community,	the	
District	was	able	to	respond	to	those	needs	by	providing	2,000	computers	directly	to	
students.	It’s	just	another	way	that	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	is	supporting	
its	students	as	they	learn	from	home.	

	
• Our	Food	and	Nutrition	Department	served	1,512	students	with	meal	packs	on	the	first	

day	of	distribution.	That	equates	to	9,072	grab	and	go	meals	served,	with	each	pack	
containing	3	breakfasts	and	3	lunches	plus	snacks.	
	

														 	
	

• TUHSD	has	a	resource	flyer	that	was	sent	to	parents	recently	that	included	updated	
meal	pack	information.	A	Spanish	version	of	the	same	flyer	has	been	sent.	Both	flyers	
were	posted	on	social	media	and	the	website.	

	

							 	
                 https://tinyurl.com/ww4grsj                   https://tinyurl.com/wjcqglw  
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• The	State	of	Arizona	has	a	new	website	called	Arizona	Together.	It’s	a	great	resource	during	this	
time	of	the	COVID-19	crisis.	Check	out	the	link	here:	https://arizonatogether.org/	

	
• During	the	COVID-19	Coronavirus	crisis,	the	guiding	principle	of	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	

District	is	that	all	students	and	staff	will	be	held	harmless.	We	will	continue	with	this	
philosophy	throughout	this	pandemic	and	as	long	as	our	schools	are	closed.	

	

That’s	it	for	today.	Please	check	back	tomorrow	for	our	latest	Daily	Updates.	
	

																																																				 	


